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Dartford Basketball Juniors have just commenced Autumn Term after a very successful Spring Term with up to 40 
players aged 11 to 17 years attending sessions.  
 
The Juniors are now training on Tuesday evenings at North Kent 
College, Dartford, and in conjunction with the Medway League Junior 
Tournaments are being set up so that players who are ready will be 
involved in game situations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teams involved – Dartford, Guru Nanak, Bromley, Maidstone Panthers 
and Maidstone Warriors – U12 U14 U16 and U18s.   
 
Dartford will host the first tournament at North Kent College on Saturday 16 November 2019 and hope to enter 
teams for all 4 age groups.  Coaches will select players in due course. 
 

DARTFORD 1 TEAM Train at Beckets Sports Centre, Dartford on Thursdays and Wilmington Grammar 
School on Tuesdays 

DARTFORD 2 TEAM Train at Wilmington Grammar School on Tuesdays 

DARTFORD VETS Train at Wilmington Grammar School on Mondays 

 
Some of our senior players are attending a Level 2 Coaching Course which is great news. 
 
We also need Referees and Table Officials for the Junior Tournaments so if any player, including junior players, 
and parents, would be interested in learning more about officiating please advise Lyn Marsh – 
lyndmarsh@yahoo.co.uk . 
 
Please note:  we will need parents of selected players to get them to the venues which are in Gravesend, Bromley 

and Maidstone. 
 
More information will be supplied to players in due course, i.e. dates and times of venues. 
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